
 
 

The Grand Duchy of Luxembourg and No Lost Generation invite you to a side event of the 

Fourth Brussels Conference on Supporting the Future of Syria and the Region 

 

Keeping the promise for a No Lost Generation: protecting, 

educating and listening to the voice of Syria’s children, 

adolescents and young people 

Date: Monday 29 June 
Time: 11.30 – 13.00 CET 
Webinar platform: ZOOM 

Today approximately 8 million Syrian children are growing up in the shadow of the conflict in 
Syria and are in need of assistance inside Syria and in host countries. In 2013 the international 

community committed to ensure there will be No Lost Generation as a result of this conflict. 
Nine years after the conflict started, and in the midst of a pandemic that has aggravated pre-

existing vulnerabilities, it is now more important than ever to ensure that the needs, rights and 
concerns of children, adolescents and youth are voiced where decisions affecting them are 

made, such as the Brussels IV Conference on the Future of Syria and the Region. This event 
will discuss how the EU and the broader international community can secure a brighter future 

for Syria's children through education and child protection.  
 

Speakers 

Mr. Franz Fayot, Minister for Development Cooperation and Humanitarian Action – The Grand 

Duchy of Luxembourg 

Mr. Juha Auvinen, Head of Unit for the Middle East, DG ECHO – European Commission  

Adolescents/Young People from the region 

Mr. Ted Chaiban, Regional Director, MENA - UNICEF 

Ms. Eleanor Monbiot, Regional Leader, Middle East and Eastern Europe Region - World Vision 

International  

Ms. Anita Bay Bundegaard, EU Director and Representative - Save the Children (Moderator)  



 
 

Register here, before Thursday 25th of June, to join the discussion: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScdyqTLocLNJ-

dtwxk1GIGRRnFA2u_m7fTjdKqtn_JTZxIyAw/viewform?usp=sf_link  

We encourage you to tweet ahead, during and after the event, using the following hashtags 
#SyriaConf2020 and #NoLostGeneration 

You will receive all the necessary information to connect to the webinar by Friday 26 June. For enquiries, 
please write to Ludovic_Wahis@wvi.org and/or jbergua@unicef.org 

 
Your personal details submitted through this registration form will solely be used by the organisers for 

communications in relation to this specific event. 
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